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 THURSDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No. 29 
22nd July 2021 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
Tel: 01823 400439  

Pre-School Tel: 01823 400243 
office@milvertonprimary.co.uk 

www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Opening Hours 
School - 8.45am - 3.15pm 

Office - 8.30am - 4pm  
Morning club - 8.15am 
Clubs 3.15pm –4.30pm 

Pre-School: 8am—4.30pm 

House Points Weekly 
Total 

Half  
Term 

London Plane 135 1399 

Cork Oak 231 1875 

Blue Cedar 142 1914 

Horse Chestnut 171 1651 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We’ve reached the end of another remarkable year.  There have been many 
challenges and, through them all,  the children have been absolutely out-
standing.  Their behaviour has been magnificent and our school has been a 
pleasure to be in since our return on 8th March! Today we said ‘Farewell’ to 
our Year 6 class who have taken their first step into their secondary school 
careers today.  We are also thinking of the children and staff of Class 2 who 
continue to isolate, and we miss them, but we are looking forward to wel-
coming them back in September. On 19th July the government announced 
changes to the way we can deal with the threat of Covid.  I will write to you 
all again at the beginning of September, before school re-starts, to update 
you on our new procedures. By then we expect to have an accurate picture of 
the best way to respond. Until then, we have a well-earned summer break to 
look forward to and, on behalf of the whole staff team, I would like to wish 
you a peaceful and relaxing holiday. With sincere thanks for your continuing 
support,                                                 Mr Stead   

Diary Dates 
 
Friday 23rd July 
Inset Day  
 
Monday 6th September 
Inset Day 
 
Tuesday 7th September 
School opens for Autumn Term 
 
Wednesday 8th September 
Year 6 Forest School  

Archie N, Class 1 

Wow! What a busy, fun and special week Class 6 have had. The children (and 
adults!) have enjoyed two fabulous days at Kilve, partaking in activities from 
grass sledging to raft building, climbing to air rifle shooting and the exhila-
rating experience of stand up paddle boarding. Our Kilve days were filled 
with sun, smiles, fun and laughter (photos page 2). I’m sure these memories 
will be treasured. Just when the children were feeling tired after their long, 
energetic Kilve days, they came into school on Wednesday full of enthusi-
asm. For the past 5 weeks the children have been rehearsing, with dedicated 
practise, for their end of school performance, ‘Cinderella Rockerfella’. They 
performed last week to Year 5 and were absolutely amazing! Each and every 
child put in their very best effort.  This made the task of performing to par-
ents even greater…could they better their performance? Oh yes, they could! 
They did exactly that! The children were simply outstanding in their perfor-
mances. The singing, acting and energy shone, but we couldn’t have done it 
without the stage crew (lighting, sounds and props). They have made the 
Class 6 team so incredibly proud and should all be proud of their efforts. 
Their hard work was evident for all to see and they pulled off two show-
stopping performances. You were absolutely brilliant! What superstars! Well done, Class 6 – keep being brilliant. 
Class 6 finished their Milverton journey with a fantastic Leavers’ Celebration. On behalf of all the adults at Milver-
ton, we would like to wish you all the best in your future learning journey at secondary school. Continue to be the 
best you can be!                Miss Brown 
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OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Pre-School All of Pre-school leavers for a fantastic time in Pre-school. Good luck in your new adventure! 

Class R All of Class R for an amazing first year at school! You are all superstars! 

Class 1  All of Class 1 for being brilliant this term! 

Class 2  All of Class 2 for being such a fantastic class this year. 

Class 3 Everyone in Class 3 for being such fantastic, enthusiastic, hardworking and kind pupils. It ’s been a 
wonderful year—well done! 

Class 4 All of Class 4 for all your hard work this year. You have all been a pleasure and great fun to teach.  

Class 5 Whole of Class 5 because they were absolutely amazing yesterday at Kilve, coping in the extreme heat 
and never moaning.  They were amazing! 

Class 6 Whole of Class 6 for being simply amazing! We will all miss you so much. Good luck for secondary 
school and beyond. 

...After! 

On a lovely, hot summer day Class 5 went on a school trip to visit the beautiful, old site in Kilve Court.  At 7:45am Class 5 were 
raring for the coach to leave for Kilve.  But before we set off we had to put suncream on and make sure we had lots of water 
and some snacks.  At Kilve we had a marquee, which we placed our bags in, before we were separated into 3 groups: A, B and 
C.  We had the opportunity to do 4 activities; Mountain Biking- which was on a track with seesaws, and dips to cycle over. 
Grass Sledging– we went down a hill on a grass sledge with tracks.  Climbing—we went up a 15-20m wall with a harness and 
with climbing grips. Rifle Shooting– we shot with a rifle and at a paper target.  For lunch we had brioche buns (with ham, 
cheese, tuna mayo or egg) crisps, fruit and a biscuit. For our breaks we had some fruit and squash which were all provided. 
After we had a great, sweaty and hot day at Kilve, it was time to go home.  It was the best school trip ever and that was great 
because we had 7 ½ hours there!                   by Mia M, Class 5 

Class 6 Kilve Trip 

Class 5 Kilve Trip 



On Wednesday this week, Class R had a fantastic time keeping cool under the trees at Forest School. We started with a 
Gruffalo hunt through the woods, before playing in owl ice cream, building snake's log pile house, pinning the wart on 
the Gruffalo's nose and also making some Gruffalo crumble in the mud kitchen!  Thank you to Miss Davy for helping us 
have a brilliant end to our school year on such a hot day!         Mrs Smith 

Farewell, Class of 2021! The world awaits you! 

Thank you to all those involved in the pond project, you have done an 
amazing job to benefit the whole school! Also, a special thank you to all 
those that kindly donated, from parents to Otter Garden Centre.   
           Miss Mansfield 


